
 

 

20 March 2020 
 
Ms Holly Palmer 
Senior Project Planner 
Blacktown City Council 
 
By email: holly.palmer@blacktown.nsw.gov.au  
 
 
Dear Ms Palmer 
 

Genesis Waste Management Facility Modification 6 (MP 06_0139 MOD 6) 
[Modification Request] 

 
Thank you for taking the time to meet with the Independent Planning Commission (the 
Commission) on 17 March 2020 to discuss the above Modification Request. 
 
To follow up on discussions at the meeting, the Commission noted Council requested time to 
review the air quality information submitted to the Department by the Proponent in the Revised 
Response to Submissions (RtS) dated November 2019. The Commission would be grateful if 
you could review the Revised RtS and provide comments by Friday, 27 March 2020.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Casey Joshua, Senior Planning Officer, on 
8289 6913 or at casey.joshua@ipcn.nsw.gov.au.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Stephen Barry 
Director Planning  
Independent Planning Commission 
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